[bookmark: _GoBack]ATTENTION PLEASE!
SECOND TERM A.A. 2017-2018 ORGANISATION OF COURSES


In order to organize new groups as efficiently as possible in the 2nd term, students who passed their 2nd year WRITTEN exam in January 2018, and who intend to attend a third year course in the 2nd term, are advised to contact Dr. Giblin as soon as possible. 
email address: teresagiblin@unict.it

It is NOT necessary to have passed the 2nd year oral exam to attend the third year lettorato.

Students are reminded that attendance in third year is obligatory.


ALL THIRD YEAR STUDENTS WHO FAILED THEIR written EXAM in January 2018 OR DID NOT ATTEND IN THE FIRST TERM ARE ADVISED TO CONTACT DR. GIBLIN IF THEY INTEND TO ATTEND IN THE 2ND TERM.

Students who attended regularly in the first term do not need to inform Dr. Giblin. Your attendance in the first term can be verified by consulting your teacher’s webpage where you will find the appropriate information.  You will continue to attend the same group/ teacher in the 2nd term.

Any questions should be addressed to Dr. Giblin at her email address or during her reception hours which are as follows in February: Wednesday from 10-12 in room 131. 
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